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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

We would like to inform all the interested parties, that the Cyprus Securities 

and Exchange Commission (‘the Commission’) is closely monitoring the 

developments regarding the efforts for easing the financial crisis and how 

the potential decisions are affecting the market and the supervised entities. 

 

The Commission highlights that the interested parties will be informed in 

case there is any new and final development. The Commission remains at 

the disposal of the supervised entities, in order to respond/assist them with 

any questions/problems that may arise. 

 

 

Nicosia, 20 March 2013 

 


